
 
 
 
 

 
May 26, 2004 
 
TO:  PROSPECTIVE CANDIDATES FOR MILWAUKIE CITY COUNCIL 
 
Thank you for your interest in running for the Milwaukie City Council in 2004.  
There will be two City Council positions on the ballot at the November 2, 2004 
General Election.  Each position is a four-year term beginning January 2005 and 
expiring at the end of 2008. 
 
This guide is intended to provide an overview of the local election process.  In 
addition to understanding Milwaukie’s regulations, candidates also need to be 
aware of State requirements.  You will need to reference the publications listed 
below for complete instructions and forms. 
 

• 2004 City Elections Manual 
• 2004 Campaign Finance Manual 
• 2004 Election Law Summary 
 

Each of these are available in hard copy at Milwaukie City Hall, 10722 SE Main 
Street, Milwaukie; Clackamas County Elections Office, 825 Portland Avenue; or 
download from the State website at www.sos.state.or.us/elections  
 
As your City elections officer, I am here as a resource to you, so please do not 
hesitate to contact me at 503.786.7502 with any questions.  You may also 
contact the Secretary of State’s Office at 503.986.1518. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Pat DuVal 
City Recorder 
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